
 
 
 

 

 Dear Customer,  

 

Thank you for registering your new A Series studio monitors. We hope you enjoy the superior sound quality they 

deliver. “A Control”, the dedicated software for real-time control of A Series loudspeakers, will be available in 

September. It will be available to download from the MyADAM area of www.adam-audio.com and you will be 

automatically informed, together with information about your free Sonarworks trial.  

 

Should you have any questions, please send an email to support@adam-audio.com, but in the meantime be sure to 

check out the A Control tutorial where you can learn about the full functionality of the software: 

https://youtu.be/WuSc9sEFMxw  

 

All the best,  

 

The ADAM Audio Team  
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